MCB's College Policy work group meeting is to be held Monday, June 21, 2010 at the Michigan Works! Building, 2110 S. Cedar Street, Lansing, 517-492-5500 from 9 to 3 in the Superior, Michigan, Huron rooms.  The call in number is 877-873-8017 and passcode 9734808.
The Quality Education Team for Students who are Blind and Visually Impaired's quarterly meeting will follow from 3:30 to 5, same room, same call in number.
 

Grace Menzel, from Menzel Coaching & Consulting, will be facilitating the college policy meeting.  If you are interested in sending your comments or ideas about the college policy ahead of time, to be added to a compiled list that will be considered at the meeting, please call or e-mail Commissioner Geri Taeckens at 906-635-3439 or accesstherapy@gmail.com. This compiled list will be put up on the MCB web site on June 15-2010 for early review.
 

The meeting site is accessible.  Individuals attending the meeting are requested to refrain from using heavily scented personal care products in order to enhance accessibility for everyone.  

